

September 17, 2024

Dr. Bryce Ashlin-Mayo Ambrose University 150 Ambrose Circle SW Calgary AB T3H 0L5

Dear Dr. Ashlin-Mayo,

On behalf of Calgary City Council, it's my pleasure to extend my heartfelt congratulations on your installation as the 5th President of Ambrose University.

This significant milestone speaks to your leadership, vision, and dedication. Your commitment to nurturing the next generation is commendable, and I am excited to witness the positive impact your presidency will have on students, faculty and our city. Your forward-thinking approach and collaborative mindset are exactly what is needed to navigate the challenges and opportunities that lie ahead.

Please accept my best wishes for a successful and fulfilling tenure as President of Ambrose University.

Congratulations!

Sincerely,

Jyoti Gondek Mayor of Calgary